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CABLE, CYANDRIC

August 12, 1913.

Mr. F. L. Hutchinson,
Seeretary, A.. I. E. E.,

33 West 39th 5t., City.
Dear lr. Hutchinson:-

I am forwarding ﬁerewith letter dated August 8th from
Llr; H, P, Ridgely, Toronto, in reference %0 the maximum ruptur-
ing capacity of oil sﬁitcﬁes. This subject, it seems %o me,
comes more properly under the hea.ding of the High Tension Trans-
mission Committee than under the comm;ttee of which I am chairman.

Will you kindly, therefore, refer it to the chairmen of
that commitiee for suitable action? DPossibly the Standardization

Committee might be better authority on the subject.

Yours very truly,

\404%

Chairman, Committee on
Prime Movers.




